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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   

 

January 17, 2024 
 

Cannon County Schools CLOSED on Thursday and Friday, 

January 18th and 19th, 2024 
 

WOODBURY, TN – Due to continuing hazardous driving conditions, Cannon 

County Schools and the Central Office will be CLOSED on Thursday and Friday, 

January 18th and 19th, 2024. 

  

Director of Cannon County Schools, Ms. Bonnie Patterson, stated, "Due to 

continuing hazardous driving conditions and dangerously cold temperatures, 

Cannon County Schools and the Central Office will be CLOSED on Thursday and 

Friday, January 18th and 19th, 2024. Additionally, all extracurricular activities and 

ballgames are canceled and will be rescheduled. The safety of our students and 

personnel is always our utmost priority. This will be our 4th and 5th Inclement 

Weather Day utilized in the 2023-2024 School Year. We had ten inclement 

weather days built into the calendar." 

  

For media inquiries, please contact Ms. Bonnie Patterson, Director of Cannon 

County Schools, at 629-201-4815 or bonnie.patterson@ccstn.net for local Cannon 

County Schools information. 
 


